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1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 5 June 2023 from the Permanent Mission of
the Russian Federation to the Agency.

2. As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States.
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The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honor to inform about the situation
at the Zaporozhskaya NPP (ZNPP) as of 31 May 2023,

NPP personnel perform their duties in accordance with the work schedule
established at the facility. Its number is sufficient to ensure the safe and sustainable
operation of the ZNPP. The plant employees observe the technological discipline
provided for by the operational and organizational and administrative documentation.
The configuration of systems and elements important for plant safety is in line with
the design and regulatory requirements for the current state of power units.

Power units No. 1 and No. 3 are under scheduled maintenance; No. 2, No. 4,
No. 6 are in a cold shutdown state; No. 5 is in a hot shutdown state.

Power supply for the plant’s own needs is carried out through the high-voltage
line 750 kV "Dneprovskaya". In case of loss of external power supply, the fuel
supply for diesel generator sets s sufficient for more than 20 days of plant operation.

The radiation background at the ZNPP site and beyond does not exceed the
established limits.

During the period from May 19 to May 29, 105 aircrafts launched by Ukraine
with the aim of attacks and provocations against the plant were detected and

suppressed.

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE
INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY
Vienna



The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat to
circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible.
The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Vienna, " 2 " June 2023
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